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Black Mirror meets What If It’s Us in this
gripping, romantic, and wildly surprising
novel about two boys lost in space trying to
find their way home—while falling in
love—from the critically acclaimed author of
We Are the Ants. When Noa closes his eyes on
Earth and wakes up on a spaceship called
Qriosity just as it’s about to explode, he’s
pretty sure things can’t get much weirder.
Boy is he wrong. Trapped aboard Qriosity are
also DJ and Jenny, neither of whom remember
how they got onboard the ship. Together, the
three face all the dangers of space, along
with murder, aliens, a school dance, and one
really, really bad day. But none of this can
prepare Noa for the biggest challenge—falling
in love. And as Noa’s feelings for DJ deepen,
he has to contend not just with the
challenges of the present, but also with his
memories of the past. However, nothing is
what it seems on Qriosity, and the truth will
upend all of their lives forever. Love is
complicated enough without also trying to
stay alive.

Peterson's Magazine
Another fascinating lovers fairytale
beginning during slavery and ending after the
last cattle drive to Dodge City. This story
will take the reader back to the cultural and
political conditions during the nineteenthcentury in America. The beautiful and
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gracious teller of this spectacular
improbable love story is an Afro-American
Centurion. Rosemary spins an epic, thrilling
narrative of life and love along the
Mississippi River in the young United States,
as well as the Saint John River in Canada.
This bold adventure takes the reader on many
well traveled rivers and roads leading to
arrogance, betrayal, envy, revenge and
murder. True love crosses forbidden borders
and human boundaries in this interesting and
rebellious tale of passions during the often
raw brutality of the times. Step back into
turbulent scenarios during historical periods
and enjoy this titillating, Another
improbable love story that was. Enjoy!

My Love Story
I Love You Still
Shares the stories of thirty-three couples
who met and fell in love during World War II,
offering a view of the personal side of the
wartime experience and the legacy of
relationships forged in the midst of tragedy.

The Assassination of George W. Bush: A
Love Story
The Peterson Magazine
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Some Old Love Stories
In this New York Times bestseller, Tina
Turner—the long-reigning queen of rock & roll
and living legend—sets the record straight
about her illustrious career and complicated
personal life in this eye-opening and
compelling memoir. From her early years in
Nutbush, Tennessee to her rise to fame
alongside Ike Turner to her phenomenal
success in the 1980s and beyond, Tina
candidly examines her personal history, from
her darkest hours to her happiest moments and
everything in between. My Love Story is an
explosive and inspiring story of a woman who
dared to break any barriers put in her way.
Emphatically showcasing Tina’s signature
blend of strength, energy, heart, and soul,
this is a gorgeously wrought memoir as
enthralling and moving as any of her greatest
hits.

Sinfire
The Academy and Literature
The Poetical gazette; the official organ of
the Poetry society and a review of poetical
affairs, nos. 4-7 issued as supplements to
the Academy, v. 79, Oct. 15, Nov. 5, Dec. 3
and 31, 1910
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Love Story of the Trout
In His Hands
Still Standing: The Story of Andrea
McCoy
The Academy
Love Story between Texas and Anywhere is a
real life collection of extraordinary and
often erotic love letters between an older
man and a young businesswoman. The two were
connected by a friend finder agency and the
connection was immediate. The correspondence
took place nearly 20 years ago. Yet to the
author, his feelings of excitement, romance,
and intimacy are still fresh. The letters
tell the story of a wonderful love affair,
filled with dreams, fantasies, deep feelings,
and intense passion. Unfortunately, their
love was not meant to be. After what seemed
like a lifetime of writing back and forth,
the man was heartbroken when his lady's
letters came to an abrupt halt, without
explanation. This book is the author's
personal monument to the woman who stole his
heart over two decades ago. This collection
of letters radiates all the love and warmth
that drove the couple to share their
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innermost thoughts and fantasies with each
other.

General Hancock
Set in 1906 along the unspoiled shores of
Lake Manitoba, Be Still the Water brings us
into the fold of the Gudmundsson
Family--immigrants determined to begin life
anew in the Icelandic farming and fishing
community of Siglunes. At the heart of the
novel is dutiful Asta, the middle daughter
who lives in the shadow of her
siblings--fiery Signy, headstrong Leifur and
sweet, naive Freyja. When Freyja goes
missing, Asta embarks on a quest to bring her
sister home. She tells the family's story
some seventy years later, while on her
deathbed, finally discovering the truth of
what happened on those fateful days that set
the course for her life and the lives of
everyone she loved. Loosely inspired by area
events, this is an emotional, slow-burning
story of family love and sacrifice, of
secrets revealed and promises broken--told in
the spirit of the Icelandic Sagas.

The Atlantic Monthly
Fraser's Magazine
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Literary News
The annual Robert Traver Award honors the
very best writing that implies an implicit
love of fly-fishing. For more than 20 years,
Fly Rod & Reel magazine has consistently
published some of the finest short stories
about fly-fishing and the people who love it.
This anthology showcases work by some of the
most well-known outdoor writers, some of them
were Traver winners, some were finalists, all
are exceptional.

Love Stories of World War II
Reproduction of the original: Primitive Love
and Love-Stories by Henry T. Finck

A Complicated Love Story Set in Space
Be Still the Water
If only I had known the hell that would
become my life, maybe I could have prepared
for it. I always believed I was mentally
tough enough to face anything, but suddenly I
wasn't sure I could even get through another
day. Every time I closed my eyes, the
screaming in my mind came back; the images of
that day played over and over. I never felt
so weak, so lost. So alone.Creating a fairy
tale love story wasn't easy, but it was worth
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every argument we ever had. The life we had
was built on a love so strong, I thought
nothing could ever touch it. Losing it never
crossed my mind. Until I had to learn to
survive through heart-breaking pain. How can
a life so beautiful and perfect end so
tragically? Like every bull I ever rode and
every race I ever ran, life became another
fight I had to win.

Love’s Story
The Nation
The Country Minister's Love Story
The Athenaeum
Essays and Phantasies
The Saturday Review of Politics,
Literature, Science and Art
The Nation [Electronic Resource]
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An Imaginative Man
Love’s Story, the final volume of Ajit Sripad
Rao Nalkur’s trilogy on love, highlights his
vision and realisation of true love on Earth.
The poems in this volume were written over a
period of twenty years while Nalkur was
living and working in Australia and the
United States and after he returned to his
birth country, India. This volume is divided
into three parts. “The Vision” contains poems
he began to write in Australia in the early
1990s and takes a narrative form, with much
of the work appearing in prose. It offers the
poet’s visionary experience of love Part two,
entitled “Love on Earth,” addresses the
realisation and actualisation of that love.
The third and final part of the book, “Poet’s
Corner,” contains verse on the art of poetry.
Love’s Story explores true love in all its
aspects and considers the realisation of a
dream of such a love on Earth.

Love Story Between Texas and Anywhere
H.G. Wells called Asoka the greatest king in
history; he did not mention that Asoka is a
puzzle: a monster, a saint, orthodox and
radical by turn. He killed like Genghis Khan,
and yet, became the St. Paul of Buddhism. He
blindly followed his fundamentalist religion,
but left it because it oppressed the masses.
An imperious king, he provided equality,
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social justice to his people and promoted
religious tolerance. Above all, he provided
free healthcare. He was the first to build
beautiful monuments in India. Who was this
man? Was he a Tristan in love--a doomed
romantic lover? An artist in search of selfexpression? Was he looking for meaning in
chaos? This is the first fictional biography
of this enigmatic figure. The story zigzags
like the man. Asoka is an underdog--fourth in
line of succession. At eleven, he runs into
cannibals and escapes getting cooked. His
grandfather's widow, Livia, a Persian
princess, poisons Asoka's mother and adopts
him -she aspires to be Queen Mother. At
seventeen, he is found making love in a
temple room to a flower girl--oblivious of
the bodies outside swaying to holy chants.
When charged with rape, he runs away to
Taxila (modern Peshawar in Pakistan) to study
religion--the source of political power then.
And now! When Taxila Administrator leads a
secessionist movement, he mercilessly puts
down the uprising and becomes governor. He
now falls in love with the young and
beautiful Anga, but she has an Egyptian
soldier on her mind. The king dies. Gambling
his life, he enters the palace at night,
kills his brothers in a bid to seize the
throne. The crown prince escapes; Asoka faces
a civil war. It takes him three years to turn
things around. He turns to Anga--she is still
not ready for him. With his persistence he
wins Anga at last. For a brief period he
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finds connubial bliss, she is a loving and
passionate woman. Then his demon rises, he
hankers to win a great war to please the
gods. He marches to Kalinga (modern Orissa)
accompanied by Anga. On the battlefield,
400,000 men are slaughtered. Immortality is
at hand. Ironically, his life begins to fall
apart after the war. Anga is devastated by
the carnage. Asoka wants his happiness back.
What happens to him and Anga, is the story of
every soldier disfigured-bodily or
mentally--by war. But Asoka was a powerful
king. What happened to him changed the
history of India, and the history of world
religions. After the fashion of Robert
Graves' I, Claudius, Asoka is also the story
of the first empire of India-the Maurya
Dynasty. Asoka is laden with political
intrigue, family strife, conspiracies,
murders, war, moral turpitude, and tribal
rituals. In the end, it is a story of love,
war, loss, and memory. Written to engage,
educate and entertain, 'Asoka' seeks to
introduce a generation of readers to a hidden
chapter of history and the life of a man far
ahead of his time. Published in India in May
2010, Asoka has been enthusiastically
received. The Asian Age (published from
London and major cities in India) called it
"a magical story of love;" the prestigious
Hindu Literary Review described it as "a
rollicking roller-coaster of a book that
thrills, touches our emotionsand enchants
with its descriptions." Readers too, both in
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the U.S. and India have warmly responded: "A
fascinating book," "a gem" etc. See more on
the back cover.

This Love Story Will Self-Destruct
Love Story
This is the classic tale of boy meets girl:
Girl…goes home with someone else. Meet Eve.
She’s a dreamer, a feeler, a careening well
of sensitivities who can’t quite keep her
feet on the ground, or steer clear of
trouble. She’s a laugher, a crier, a quirky
and quick-witted bleeding-heart-worrier. Meet
Ben. He’s an engineer, an expert at leveling
floors who likes order, structure, and
straight lines. He doesn’t opine, he doesn’t
ruminate, he doesn’t simmer until he boils
over. So naturally, when the two first cross
paths, sparks don’t exactly fly. But then
they meet again. And again. And then,
finally, they find themselves with a deep yet
fragile connection that will change the
course of their relationship—possibly
forever. Follow Eve and Ben as they navigate
their twenties on a winding journey through
first jobs, first dates, and first breakups;
through first reunions, first betrayals and,
maybe, first love. This is When Harry Met
Sally reimagined; a charming tale told from
two unapologetically original points of view.
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With an acerbic edge and heartwarming humor,
debut novelist Leslie Cohen takes us on a
tour of what life looks like when it doesn’t
go according to plan, and explores the
complexity, chaos, and comedy in finding a
relationship built to last.

MY FIRST LOVE -STORY BOOK
Henrietta Temple, a love story. By the
author of “Vivian Grey”
The Athenaeum
Love Story
A Pho Love Story
When Dimple Met Rishi meets Ugly Delicious in
this funny, smart romantic comedy, in which
two Vietnamese-American teens fall in love
and must navigate their newfound relationship
amid their families’ age-old feud about their
competing, neighboring restaurants. If Bao
Nguyen had to describe himself, he’d say he
was a rock. Steady and strong, but not
particularly interesting. His grades are
average, his social status unremarkable. He
works at his parents’ pho restaurant, and
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even there, he is his parents’ fifth favorite
employee. Not ideal. If Linh Mai had to
describe herself, she’d say she was a
firecracker. Stable when unlit, but full of
potential for joy and fire. She loves art and
dreams pursuing a career in it. The only
problem? Her parents rely on her in ways
they’re not willing to admit, including
working practically full-time at her family’s
pho restaurant. For years, the Mais and the
Nguyens have been at odds, having owned
competing, neighboring pho restaurants. Bao
and Linh, who’ve avoided each other for most
of their lives, both suspect that the feud
stems from feelings much deeper than friendly
competition. But then a chance encounter
brings Linh and Bao in the same vicinity
despite their best efforts and sparks fly,
leading them both to wonder what took so long
for them to connect. But then, of course,
they immediately remember. Can Linh and Bao
find love in the midst of feuding families
and complicated histories?

In Old New England
IN HIS HANDS.A Love Story is a portrait of
life with all its joys and sorrows, with all
its hopes and discouragements and with the
feeling of despair that comes when it seems
faith is gone. It is unique in the unusual
way one woman coped with responsibilities by
hiding her dreams and heartaches from
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everyone while all the time praying that God
would let her dearest dream come true. That
He would send her someone to love who would
love her completely. It is exciting to watch
a true miracle slowly unfold for two people
who had almost given up their dream and were
prepared to be alone for the rest of their
lives. It is like seeing a flower grow and
bud and then bloom so beautifully or watching
a rainbow glowing brightly through a cloudy
sky. IN HIS HANDS A Love Story is about the
difference between thinking we believe that
God is always near and believing so deeply
that we can feel His presence, even through
the hardest trials of life. It is feeling His
love and mercy in the deepest valleys as well
as on the highest mountain. It speaks of a
deeper faith, born from the hardest struggle
one lost and lonely human being felt she was
going through and the realization that our
Creator cares for us more than anyone else in
the world and that we are always in His
Hands. This faith will carry one through
whatever life may bring and make us see just
how precious all the promises God has given
us in His Holy Word are. May we all hold them
close to our hearts and find rest as is
promised in Matthew 11: 28, 29, and 30.

Primitive Love and Love-Stories
The Literary World
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Andrea McCoy aka Andre McCoy, a amateur
fighter from New Bedford MA. He was 1979 New
England Golden Gloves Champion along with
Silver Medal winner for 1979 Spartacade Games
in Moscow, Russia. He was killed on March 14,
1980 as he an members of the USA National
Team were on board LOT Polish Airlines Flight
007 crash over Warsaw, Poland. Over his
career he fought Tony Tucker, Kelvin D.
Anderson, Jose Miguel and many others. He had
a tremendous upside as did his opponents.
Andrea had personal goals of graduating from
New Bedford High School, becoming a Gold
Medal winner for the USA and also becoming a
Heavy-weight Champion. The Gentle Giant is
truly missed by family, friends and the
boxing world. All proceeds from this book
will be donated to the New Bedford Boys &
Girls Club, New Bedford, MA 0274
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